
I Can Lead! Summer Program for Blind  
and Low-Vision Children

Braille. Nonvisual Skills. Lifelong Friendships.

The National Federation of the Blind Braille Enrichment for 
Literacy and Learning® Academy (NFB BELL® Academy) 

empowers blind and low-vision children by developing 
their literacy skills. This helps them live the lives they 
want academically, vocationally, and otherwise.

• Receive Braille and nonvisual skills instruction 
through fun, hands-on learning.

• Your child will connect with blind 
role models, other blind students, 

and more!

• Join us as we learn leadership,  
self-advocacy, and Braille skills. 

The NFB BELL Academy will be offered in-person  
across the country throughout the summer of 2024. 

For additional information and a list 
of participating programs, visit 
our website at nfb.org/bell. 
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